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[Aerial Mosquito Treatment Notification] 
 

 

Dateline: [Lecanto, Florida, August 15, 2024] — The Florida Department of Agriculture and 

consumer services Mosquito Control Incident Response Team in conjunction with Citrus 

County Mosquito Control District will be conducting aerial mosquito control operations over 

several portions of Citrus County to reduce the robust mosquito population caused by 

Hurricane Debby. Weather permitting, the highlighted plots shown on the attached map 

(the map can be found on citrusmosquito.org, or on Facebook and X @citrusmosquito) will 

be treated the night of Saturday, August 17, 2024.  
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